
Dear Editor, 

The authors really appreciate the comments you provided in the last email. For the 

last week, focusing on the issues, we have made thorough revisions. For the required 

forms and files, we have submitted in the F6Publishing system.  

For the title, thanks for your suggestion, we have now cut the title down to 16 words; 

the missed “author contribution” has been added (seen in page 17); the approved grant 

application form has been provided; for the requirement of original pictures, the 

authors have put them in a PowerPoint file, named Figure, and attached in the end of 

manuscript after revision (seen in page 20-22); for the missing PMID and DOI 

numbers, we have revised it as requested once they have; The “Article Highlights” 

section has been added in page 16.  

Further more, we have sent this manuscript to MedE Medical Editing Group Inc and 

got an editorial certificate from them. They help us to improve the language level of 

this manuscript observably. Thank you. 

Best regards! 


